
From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica delay application
Date: 08 May 2022 09:52:37

Sunnica’s application to delay just shows how little planning has gone into this scheme and should not be
granted. With widespread objections to the scheme and their failure to consult properly I believe they show no
regard for the impact that their proposed solar farm will have on the community and all of the natural
habitat/wildlife will have!

Karen Robinson




